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December 6, 2012 
 
Federal Aviation Administration  
Office of Spectrum Policy and Management 
ASR-1 
800 Independence Ave., SW 
Washington, DC  20591 
 
Re: FAA Notification of FCC Equipment Approval under FCC Part 87 
 TTR-4100 Transceiver 
 FCC ID: AJK8223075 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
In accordance with Part 87.147(d) of the Federal Communications Commission Rules and 
Regulations, Rockwell Collins, Inc. hereby notifies the Federal Aviation Administration of its 
simultaneous filing with the FCC of an application for certification of the TTR-4100, a TCAS 
II Transmitter/Receiver.  One complete set of the filing documents is enclosed for your 
review.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Laurie Bertenthal 
 
cc: Federal Communications Commission 
 Mary Little, Rockwell Collins, Inc. 
 


